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AN 
ENIGMA.. 

AWARDS 

The winners of the awards for GOOD 

WORK were: Immanuel in Nursery, Sa-

heim in Reception, Deon in Yr 1, Kidst in 

Yr 2, Cleona in Yr 3, Sephora in Yr 4, 

Scott in Yr 5 and David in Yr 6. 

The winners of the awards for GOOD 

BEHAVIOUR were : Ayyub in St. Mary’s 

Class, Keira in St Peter’s Class,   

Nahum in St Brigid’s class,  Corey in St 

Martin’s Class, Karen in St Catherine’s, 

Keana in St Thomas More’s, Sebastian in 

St Monica’s Class, and Helen in St Fran-

cis’ Class. 

The winners of the TEACHERS 

AWARDS were :  Maysha in Nursery, 

Tobi in Reception, Ajok in Yr 1, Caleb in 

Yr 2, Amanuel in Yr 3, Pui Yung in Yr 4, 

Lydia in Yr 5 and Ben in Yr 6. 

The winners of the KNOWLEDGE 

AWARDS were: Harmony in Nursery, 

Roxanne in Reception, Hermela in Yr 1, 

Afomiya in Yr 2, Peter in Yr 3, Nara in Yr 

4, Tyra in Yr 5 and Lee in Yr 6. 
 

Best Dressed Class-YR3 
 

Special Awards for dealing with the 
unexpected—MR COFFEY, MISS 

TOWSEY, AND THE MAN AND WOMAN IN 
WHITE 

CHOIR&CLUBS Week beginning 4.3 

MONDAY-HOMEWORK CLUB  

(YRS 5-6) until 4.45 pm 

TUESDAY- CHOIR    until 4.20 pm 

WEDNESDAY-PRAYER GROUP 9am 
ANDY’S FOOTBALL YRS 1 & 2 until 4.45 pm 

THURS.DANCE CLUB YRS 3-6 ’till 4.30 pm 
ANDY’S FOOTBALL YRS 3-6 until 4.45 pm 

FRIDAY - MASS for the whole 

school led by YEAR 3 - 9am 

ASSEMBLY for whole school led by 

Reception Class at 2.50pm 
DANCE CLUB YRS 1&2 ’till 4.30 pm 
HOMEWORK CLUB (YRS 3&4) until 4.45 pm 

RUNNING CLUB until 4.45pm 

The appearance of a mysteri-
ous object in the school last 
weekend has encouraged the 
children to speculate, to talk 
and to write over the past 
week! 
 
The mystery of the object’s 
identity and purpose remains 
unresolved. Newspapers and 
outside agencies were in-
formed. Governors visited. 
Reports were written.  
 
The police have established 
that there is no cause for 
alarm.  
 
The quality of the children’s 
response to the mystery has 
been of a very high standard.  
While it is frustrating that we 
have no definite answers 
about the matter we can all be 
thankful that the children have 
suggested many imaginative 
and wonderful explanations  
as a result of this extraordi-
nary visit. 

OUR GOVERNORS WISH TO THANK ALL THE CHILDREN AND STAFF FOR MAKING THEM SO 
WELCOME THIS WEEK! (We were delighted to see them ..) 

MATHS OPEN LESSONS are being held 
for Reception parents on these dates: 
 

Thursday 7th March 
Thursday 14th March 
Thursday 21st March 
Thursday 28th March 
The sessions start at 9.00am and will 
finish at 9.30am. 
 

This is an opportunity for you to come 
along and see how we teach them maths 
in class.  Ms Stevens the Deputy Head 
will beholding these sessions. Every par-
ent that attends will receive free maths 
resources to support their child at home. 

PUNCTUALITY RESULTS! 

Here are this week’s punctuality results - 
Nursery  - 88% 

Reception  - 81% 
Year 1  - 90% 

Year 2  - 83% 

Year 3  - 87% 
Year 4  - 64% 

Year 5  - 90% 
Year 6  - 80% 

WELL DONE TO YEAR 5 and YEAR 1! 
Year 5 have won 5 weeks in a row!  

 

 

SCHOOL MEALS 

Camden has increased the price of 

school meals which will take effect 

from 15th April 2013.  

 

A meal will cost  

£2.10 per day 

£10.50 per week 

PARENTS EVENINGS 
There will be parents eve-
nings nest week on Tues-
day March 5th and Wednes-
day March 6th. There is still 
time to sign up for an ap-
pointment!  

The NATIVITY DVDs are 

on sale from the school of-

fice. They cost £2.50 each. 


